
         Strategic Head of Estates 

         Astrea Academy Trust 

         99 Parkway Ave 

         Sheffield 

         S9 4WG 

 

03 July 2024 

 

 

School Meal Price from September 1st 2024     

 

Dear Parent, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the change in school meal price for 2024/25. Due to the current rate of 

inflation, we have taken the difficult decision to increase the cost of meals, to £2.75 from £2.50. As a 

trust we have held the current price for 2023/24 to ensure inflation wasn’t passed to families.  

 

This increase is helping us to ensure every Astrea child has access to a hot, fresh, and sustainable 

meal, for every day they are with us.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Guy Johnson 

Strategic Head of Estates  


